
Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 Sunday August 14, 2022 

St. John the Evangelist Catholic Church 
 

5301 Daylight Drive, Evansville, IN 47725 / (812) 867-3718 / www.catholicdaylight.org 

Mass 
Saturday, 5:00 pm 

Sunday, 7:00 am & 10:00 am 
Tuesday, 8:00 am 

Wednesday, 5:30 pm 
Thursday, 8:00 am 

Friday, 8:00 am 
First Saturday, 8:00 am 

 

Reconciliation 
Saturday, 4:00–4:45 pm 
Sunday, 6:15–6:45 am 
Tuesday, 7:15–7:45 am 

Wednesday, 4:45–5:15 pm 
Thursday, 7:15–7:45 am 

Friday, 7:15–7:45 am 
And by appointment 

 

Office Hours 
Mon–Fri, 8:00 am –4:30 pm 

Adoration & Benediction 
Wednesday, 5:00 pm, in the Church. 
 

Adult Faith Formation, Religious Education & Confirmation 
Contact Mary Shetler at the Parish Office. 
 

Baptism 
Contact Deacon Richard to sign-up for classes (if expecting, 
preferably during the 2nd trimester). 
 

Marriage 
Contact the Parish Office as soon as an engagement is discussed to 
meet with Fr. Chris for marriage preparation. 
 

New Parishioners 
To register, please pick up a registration packet by the Parish Office 
window or download one from our website. 
 

RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults) 
If you are interested in becoming Catholic or want to learn about the 
Catholic Faith, contact Deacon Richard. 
 

Rosary 
The Rosary is prayed twenty minutes before weekend Masses and 
after weekday Masses. 
 

Saint Clare Perpetual Eucharistic Adoration Chapel 
You may visit the Chapel at any time. Contact Jane Young for 
questions, to sign up for a holy hour, or to have access to the Chapel. 

Pastor............................................................. Fr. Chris Forler 
cforler@evdio.org 

 

Deacon..........................................................Vince Bernardin 
vbernardin@evdio.org 

 

Deacon.................................................Richard Leibundguth 
rleibundguth@evdio.org 

 

Bookkeeper……………………....................Bob Bindley 
bbindley@evdio.org 

 

Director of Music/Liturgy..............................Jason Allen 
                jallen@evdio.org 

 

Maintenance...........................................George Smiljanich 
gsmiljanich@evdio.org 

 

Preschool Director/Teacher..........................Traci Davis 
tdavis@evdio.org 

 

Parish Secretary.................................................Jenny Barry 
jbarry@evdio.org 

 

Secretary...............................................................Jane Young 
jayoung@evdio.org 

 

Youth Minister..................................................Mary Shetler 
mshetler@evdio.org 

 

Parish Catechetical Leader…….………...Mary Shetler 
mshetler@evdio.org 

 



Dear brothers and sisters in Christ, 

I cannot believe how quickly this summer has flown by. It seems like just last 
week, we were celebrating our graduating seniors, and now they are all 
heading off to college or careers for the first time and moving towards 
adulthood. I want to ensure all our students and families know of my prayers 
for them as they all get back into the swing of a new school year. I hope it is 
filled with many blessings and lots of growth in your faith life this year and 
that our Heavenly Father will draw you even closer to him! With the start of 
school also comes the start of several of our kick-offs for faith formation 
this year.  
The first I would like to talk about is our Youth Group here at St. John. This 
might be a biased opinion, but I can wholeheartedly say that we have the 
most wonderful group of youth that come here faithfully every Wednesday 
night to grow in their faith together through discussion, fellowship, and 
learning to deepen their prayer life through practice and support from their 
peers. This group of teens is a wonderful part of our parish family, bringing 
so much life and vibrancy to our parish. It is a joy to be with these teens, 
watching them grow and thrive in their faith life, and learning the true 
meaning of strong and virtuous friendships. These relationships will 
accompany them and support them far beyond the walls of our parish. If 
your teen has not plugged into our youth group yet, I strongly recommend 
that they do. This is a wonderful opportunity for our kids to grow in faith 
together, and I can promise they will not regret getting involved with this 
wonderful and faithful youth group. Meetings will start this Wednesday, 
August 17, with 5:30 Mass. The Teens will then play games, have formation 
time, and share a meal before they are ready for pick up at 8:00 pm.  
Secondly, I would like to invite all men to the Men's Faith Formation. Last 
year about 40 men from our parish and other parishes in the diocese 
gathered to learn more about what it means to be a strong Catholic Man in 
your homes, your places of work, and your relationships. This time together 
was fruitful indeed, and it allowed us to grow together and support each 
other in the roles to which God has called us. This year starting after the 
5:30 pm Mass on Wednesday, August 17th, we will be sharing a meal 
provided by the Men in the Knights of Columbus group along with some 
adult beverages and then starting faith formation following the meal and 
fellowship time. I would love for any adult men (must be at least 18 and out 
of high school) to join us for this year's men's faith formation featuring the 
virtue series Fr. Kapaun's Men. Servant of God Father Emil Kapaun was a 
heroic Catholic priest and Army chaplain who spent his life serving his 
fellow men on the battlefields and in Korea's prison camps. He inspired men 
to band together and keep fighting, and his story has been inspiring men 
ever since. I am excited to see you there! 
We have so many good things starting and many others to come. We will be 
starting religious education on September 11th. We will also be hosting the 
nationally and internationally known Catholic Speaker Jason Evert for a 
double feature talk on September 15th! I hope and pray all of you will truly 
consider taking advantage of these many opportunities to grow deeper in 
your faith life and to grow in your desire to spend time with our Heavenly 
Father.  He is waiting in hopeful anticipation for you to spend time with 
Him and get to know Him in a more personal and more profound way.  Let 
the race begin! 
 

Yours in Christ, 
-Fr. Chris 

Financial Giving 
 

Weekly Budget              $        13,060.00 
Collection               $          9,957.00 
Online Collection               $          3,393.28 
Total Collection              $        13,350.28 
Difference              $             290.28 
 

Budget YTD:              $        78,360.00 
Actual:              $        77,860.39  
Difference:              $          (499.61) 
  
St. Vincent de Paul              $            460.00 
St. Vincent de Paul Food Bank            $             505.00 
Gabriel Project                                                   $             715.00 
       

Please make all checks for special collections payable 
to: St. John Church. 

Sponsor of the Week: 
Pasco Painting 

 

Please patronize and thank  
 our sponsors for supporting 

our Parish. 

St. John the Evangelist Catholic Church 

Give Your “First Fruits” Back to God 
 

  

To Parish…5-8%     To Diocese…1%     To Charities…1-4% 
              Seminarian of the Month   

Please take the time to send Keith a note of encouragement to as 
he will be returning to St. Meinrad Seminary at 200 Hill Drive, St. 
Meinrad, IN 47577. He was very helpful to our parish this 
summer and he does appreciate the prayers as he continues his 

studies. His home parish is St. Peter Parish in Montgomery, 
Indiana. 

 

Mass Intentions 
 

Mon., Aug. 15  The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin  Mary  

8:00 am    † Elaine Ritzert 
       Req. by Mike & Jane Mulherin  
     

Tues.,  Aug. 16 
8:00 am    Dave & Berny Heitzman  Anniversary 
    Req. by Dave & Berny Heitzman 
 

Wed.,  Aug. 17 
5:30 pm    † Les Ziliak 
    Req. by Ronald & Diana Ziliak 
 

Thurs.,  Aug. 18 
8:00 am    † James E. Hirsch 
    Req. by Mary Hirsch 
 

Fri., Aug. 19 
8:00 am    LIV Aaron Fulkerson 
    Req. by Sarah Fulkerson 
            

Sat., Aug. 20 
5:00 pm    † Connie Steckler         
    Req. by Ronald & Diana Ziliak 
 

Sun., Aug. 21 

7:00 am      † David Herr 
     Req. by Joe & Joann Jarboe 
         

10:00 am    For St. Bernard and St. John the                 
    Evangelist Parishes 

Building Fund  
Estimated Cost for Building   $4,129,000 
Pledges/Parish Funds      $3,120,718 
Difference                                  ($1,021,282) 
80% of the estimated cost ($3,303,202) must be pledged 



Weekly Schedule 
Sunday, Aug. 14 
 

Monday, Aug. 15 
 

Tuesday, Aug. 16 
6:00 pm Finance Committee (Gym) 
7:00 pm Parish Pastoral  Council Meeting (Gym) 
 

Wednesday, Aug. 17 –Please note the New Adoration/     
                  Reconciliation and Mass times 
4:30 pm Sacred & Immaculate Heart Prayer Apostolate 
 (St. Clare Chapel) 
4:30 pm  Adoration and  Reconciliation (Church) 
5:30pm Youth Ministry (Church/Gym/Field) 
6:00 pm Men’s Faith Formation (Commons) 
 

Thursday, Aug. 18  
 

Friday, Aug. 19 
 

Saturday, Aug. 20 
9:00 am Young Women’s Bible Study (Gym) 
6:00 pm Cursillo Grand Ultreya (Gym) 
 

Sunday, Aug. 21 
2:00 pm Siena Girls Group (Gym/Church/Field) 
 

Have you registered with St. John? 
St. John would like to remind anyone who has not filled out registration forms 
to please do so. If you are a young adult who has moved out on your own, 
please fill out a packet as well. If you have been attending for a while, or if you 
are new to St. John, we would love to welcome you. The forms can be found by 
the office window. You can return the registration forms by placing them in the 
mail box or dropping them off at the office during the week. 

 Memory Candles 
The candles in the Sanctuary Lamp and the St. Clare 

Adoration Chapel are in memory of: 
Monroe Cooling 

              Req. by Phyllis Cooling 

St. John Daylight’s guest network Wi-Fi password:  
Daylight! 

Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 Sunday August 14, 2022 

Religious Education, Youth Group, and Confirmation Registration : 

Forms are available in the commons. Please fill out and return to the 
office by August 15th.  
You will also find below information on the upcoming Men's faith 
formation. Please RSVP to Mary Shetler at mshetler@evdio.org so we 
can plan for food and drinks. If you have any questions, please reach 
out to Mary Shetler at mshetler@evdio.org or call the office at  
(812)867-3718. 

RCIA-Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults is for any 
adult interested in becoming Catholic. Please contact 
Deacon Richard at 812-499-0377 to register for the RCIA.  
An informal registration/orientation is scheduled for 
Sunday, August 28, 2022 at 11:30 am after the 10 am mass.   

You’re invited to join the choir! Meet with us on Thursday Sep. 8, at 6:00pm 
in the church as we start our 2022-23 season. The choir sings mainly at the 
10am Sunday Mass and on certain feast days. Prior choir experience and 
music reading is helpful, but not required; the real magic is rehearsing with us. 
Please call or text Jason Allen (812-244-3510) or meet him 
by the organ after Mass if you have questions.   
“Let the word of Christ dwell in you richly, as in all 
wisdom you teach and admonish one another, singing 
psalms, hymns, and spiritual songs with gratitude in your 
hearts to God.” -Colossians 3:16 

We are excited to 
announce that Jason 
Evert will be coming to 
Daylight for a ticketed 
event on Thursday, 
September 15th. Jason 
will be giving two talks as 
described below. This is 
for anyone 13+ and any 
adult that would like to 
attend. To purchase 
tickets, please click the 
link. If you have any 
questions, don't hesitate 
to get in touch with Mary 
Shetler 
at mshetler@evdio.org. I 
am also attaching a video 
to help explain what Jason 
will be covering. He is one of the most sought-after Catholic 
speakers for all ages, and this is an opportunity you will not 
want to let pass you by.   
PURIFIED: A family-based event that invites parents as well as 
teens to learn about God's plan for love. It combines Jason 
Evert's presentation on chastity for the family, with a time of 
prayer, adoration, and the sacrament of reconciliation for 
everyone. We will also be distributing free resources to every 
attendee so that every member of the family can take items 
home to help them live out this lifestyle. 
GENDER and the THEOLOGY OF YOUR BODY: A family
-based event that invites parents as well as teens to learn, what 
is the meaning of sex, gender, and the human body? It 
combines Jason Evert's presentation on Gender and the 
Theology of Your Body, with a time of prayer and adoration 
for everyone. We will also be distributing free resources to 
every attendee so that every member of the family can take 
items home to help them discover how their body as a man or 
woman reveals their identity and calling. 



Cursillo Ambassador  
Contact: Alicia Nichols 
stjohnsdaylight@evansvillecursillo.com 
 

Gabriel Project 
Contact: Tarah Bracher, 812-983-4517 
 

Knights of Columbus, Council 14659 
Contact: Mitch Strange, 812-259-5318 
 

Morning Star Friends Outreach 
(Sick/Homebound) 
Contact: Jenny Barry, 812-867-3718 or 
jbarry@evdio.org 
 

Mother to Mother 
Contact: Jade Blankenberger, 812-453-7364 
 

Prayer Shawl Ministry 
Contact: Lois Martin, 812-303-4541 
 

Respect Life 
Contact: Mandy Keener, 812-459-4119 
 

 

Rosary Leaders 
Contact: Marie Dasher, 812-455-2905 
 

Sacred and Immaculate Heart Prayer 
Apostolate 
Contact: Grace Robertson, 812-306-4689 
 

Senior Citizen Mass/Breakfast 
Contact: Virginia Miller, 812-867-5765 
 

St. Anne Altar Society 
Contact: Jenny Barry, 812-867-3718 
 

St. John Men’s Club 
Contact: Steve Wagner, 812-457-1678 
  

St. Vincent de Paul Society 
Contact: Donal Gogarty, svdpsjd@gmail.com 
 

Troops of St. George 
Contact: Sean Boyles, 812-430-9560 
 

Youth Ministry 
Mary Shetler,  812-867-3718 
Youth group meets on Wednesdays at 6:00 pm.  

St. John the Evangelist Catholic Church 

 

MEMORY CANDLES RESERVATION FORM 
 

I would like to reserve candles in the Sanctuary Lamp  
and in the St. Clare Adoration Chapel 

 during the week of (Monday through Sunday): 
 

Please circle one:      In Honor of      In Memory  
  
  

Name of Individual:             
  
  
Donated By:               
  
 
Phone Number:              

 
Please include your check for $25.   

You can put this form and check into the  
collection basket or bring to the parish office. 

 

If you have any questions please call the office,  
812-867-3718 

                                                 
 

 


